
U.S. Department of Energy 
Grand Junction Office 

2597 B3, Road 
,4 O Grand Junction, CO 81503 

NOV - 7 ZO02 

David Stewart-Smith 
Administrator, Energy Resources 
State of Oregon Office of Energy 
625 Marion Street, Suite 1 
Salem, OR 97301 

Subject: Revised Long-Term Surveillance Plan for the Lakeview, Oregon, UMTRCA Title I 

Disposal Site 

Dear Mr. Stewart-Smith: 

The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) revised the enclosed subject plan and submitted it to the 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) for concurrence. The revised plan incorporates the 

riprap size testing procedure accepted by NRC and an engineering evaluation of minimum riprap 

size, expressed as median diameter (D5o). The evaluation, using current NRC procedures, 

indicates the minimum D50 is 1.8 inches. The design minimum D50 was 2.7 inches. The DOE 

attached the evwihation to th6 plaxi 

The DOE made other general format changes to the plan to make it consistent with other plans 

currently produced for DOE sites. These format changes did not entail changes to technical 

content or stewardship requirements.  

Please call Carl Jacobson at (970) 248-6793 if you have questions about the revised plan.  

Sincerely, 

Jqhn Gilmore 
,Yroj ect Manager
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